
Note for the Parish Council on the First open meeting of the Community Emergency Plan 

Meeting held by Zoom at 7:30 pm on Wednesday the 2nd of February 2022 (2.2.22☺) 

Attendees 

• Lesley Windsor – BBPC Clerk 

• Dave Venn – Cllr. 

• Robert Hawes – Cllr. 

• Anne King - Cllr.  

• Lisanne Mealing 

• Peter Tomkins 

• Paul Stevens 

• Graham Skinner 

• Jo Trotter 

• Jess Rice – Emergency Management and Resilience Officer – Dorset Council 

After introductions Jess Rice gave an overview of Community Emergency Planning and how it help us 

to become and more resilient Community. I have asked Lesley to write to Jessica to thank her for her 

time, contribution and offer to support us on an ongoing basis. 

The discussion covered 

It seem sensible to follow the plan template provided. 

It would be good to get visibility of Bridport’s plan – some of the details will be the same. Robert 

Hawes offered to obtain a copy. 

Identifying and contacting all relevant stakeholders was seen and a key initial activity. 

The importance of meaningful wider scale engagement and communications was agreed and a 

Communications Plan will be developed.  

The 10 stage plan below was discussed and agreed to be a sensible approach and will form the basis 

of the forward plan. 

All of those that attended the meeting agreed to be a member of the Community Emergency Group 

Agreed the next meeting of the Community Emergency group would be on the 16th of February at 

the Reading Room with Zoom functionality if some uncomfortable attending in person. 

 

 



 


